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A session titled “Crafting Your Career Path With Purpose” was organized by the Career Guidance 

Cell at Govt. Arts and Science College, Kulathoor, on November 8, 2024, from 10:00 AM to 1:00 

PM. The program was sponsored by Amrita University. 

First-year students from the departments of Biochemistry, English, and Geography participated in 

the event. The speakers addressed the challenges students face when building their careers and 

offered suggestions for overcoming them. They also highlighted various opportunities available 

to Arts and Science students, both within India and abroad. The session was interactive and 

activity-based, with a Q&A session towards the end. The program concluded at 1:00 PM. 
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